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I feel our tax dollars would be appropriately spent enforcing the laws on the books, 

whether it's more personnel on the streets, more mental health personnel, or more 

housing opportunities for those who are mentally unwell.   Preferably a combination 

of the three.   As a licensed medical professional I've watched as our state has 

swung further and further to the left, releasing people into our streets who are unsafe 

to themselves and others, yet we continue to restrict the average oregonians rights.   


